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Message from the Headteacher

Dear Parents and Carers

~ Happy 2022 to you all. | would welcome you back but as we currently do not have
everyone back, this does not seem appropriate. As | write, they are digging to
investigate the leak, so we are hoping a resolution can be found in time for a return on
Tuesday. In the meantime, we are continuing with remote learning for most learners
and some provision for a small group of learners in our primary hall. If you have not
been contacted about this group, your son or daughter will be part of the remote
learning group. | will be in touch with everyone as soon as | hear more.

" Looking forward, we are still on course to have the first phase of our primary quad
refurbishment at February half term. This will create a wonderful outdoor learning space, with further phases to
improve it, as we raise the funds. It has always been the hope that we can hold an event with parents and
carers in school to officially open it, and we continue to aspire to this.

The rearranged primary Christmas lunch is on Wednesday 12th January. We needed to rearrange this as we
had no Orange, Yellow or Blue classes in when it should have happened.

Finally, despite the challenges of rising Covid cases and our lack of access to our secondary site, we are very
excited to move forward with our curriculum developments and hope to be sharing some new opportunities
with you soon.

Let's hope this year finally means we can return to our school life as we knew it.
Have a really good weekend
Best wishes

Lucy
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Red Class

Red Class would like to wish everyone a very Happy New
Year. We have been using different craft materials to

2 create and colour in New Year fireworks. We also

watched the London New Year firework display to get
ideas. Pupils have been discussing and writing about
what they did in the Christmas break. This morning
Becksy, the dog, come to visit us. It was lovely for the
pupils to see and stroke her.

So nice to see all pupils back in school and they are
settling into the daily routine very well.




